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BOARD RESOLUTION NO.7, S. 2016 

 

A RESOLUTION OF THE UNIVERSITY SUPREME STUDENT COUNCIL OF VISAYAS STATE 

UNIVERSITY TO REQUEST FOR THE CONVERSION OF THE POST OFFICE TO BE THE NEW USSC 

OFFICE 

 

 

WHEREAS, the University Supreme Student Council is the highest governing body of the             

students in the University and being embodied by the CSSC’s as per ​2011 USSC Constitution and                

By-laws Article III section 1. 

WHEREAS, the USSC, in view of its function is vested with the Executive and Legislative               

powers ​(2011 USSC Constitution and By-laws Article VII Section 1) in order to fully implement its                

policies for the betterment of the students, protection of the rights and the promotion of the                

interests of our sector. 

WHEREAS, the ​2011 University Supreme Student Council Constitution and By-laws states           

that on Article I, Section 2 that “The USSC shall have its office at the VSU, Visca, Baybay City,                   

Leyte, and that the previous office for the USSC was converted to a different office, 

WHEREAS, the Council brainstormed and agreed upon a good place for the USSC Office              

to be situated and thus decided to request for the utilization of the post office located in the                  

VSU Market. 

RESOLVED AS IT IS HEREBY RESOLVED, that the USSC would request the conversion of              

the post office to b the new USSC Office located at the VSU Market, VSU, Visca, Baybay City,                  

Leyte. 

RESOLVED FURTHER, that copies of this resolution shall be furnished to the USSC, Office              

of the Vice-President for Administration and Finance and to the Office of the University              

President for documentation and whatever purpose it may serve. 

Done this 20​th day of August, 2016 during the 1​st USSC Board Meeting at the IHK                

Conference Room, Visayas State University, Visca, Baybay City, Leyte. 

Certified True and Correc​t: 

 

HON. JEFFREY A. CURAY 
  Secretary, USSC Board 
              CE-SSC 
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